
 
 

VACANCY FOR A PARISH COUNCILLOR 
 
I, KAREN HAWKES, give notice that due to MR 
CHRISTOPHER TAYLOR and MR ADRIAN EVES resigning 
as Parish Councillors, there is now 2 vacancies in the West 
Ward of HOCKLEY PARISH COUNCIL. 
 
A by-election to fill the vacancy will be held if TEN electors for 
the Parish notify the District Returning Officer (address 
below), within 14 days.  This does not include Saturdays, 
Sundays, Christmas Eve, Christmas Day, Maundy Thursday, 
Good Friday, a bank holiday and any day of public 
thanksgiving or mourning. 
 
Address:  The District Returning Officer  

The Council Offices,  
South Street,  
Rochford, 
Essex, SS4 1BW 

 
If no such request is received by 30TH APRIL 2025, the Parish 
Council will fill the vacancy by co-option 
 

SIGNED KHawkes 
(Clerk to Hockley Parish Council ) 
7th April 2025 


